
Wednesday, May 21st  

 6:30 – 7:30 P.M.                                                          

Hornell Senior High School Auditorium                           

134 Seneca Street, Hornell                                                                                                                       

The public is cordially invited to a Town Meeting to hear an update about the vision 

and future of St. James Mercy Hospital: 

 

 

Town Meeting…May 21st 

 “The Path to Our Healthcare Future” 

“Our Community…Our Hospital” 

Jen Sullivan, St. James Mercy Hospital President & CEO, will discuss the             

“new vision” for healthcare in the Hornell community and address questions.     

                        This event is free of charge and open to the public.   

We look forward        
        

        
        

        

to seeing you! 


